Lima 2010

Paschal Time, Time of Grace

Dear sisters and brothers:

Warm greetings from Lima, Peru from all the
participants in the On-going formation Program for
sisters with 3 to 10 years of final vows. We started our
experience last April 7 and will be together until next
May 7. We, the sisters participating come from
different continents, countries and cultures. We are 23
sent by our provinces to Renew with fidelity and joy
our vocation as SS.CC. consecrated women. We feel

SSCC Ongoing Formation Program,

very grateful to have this experience of taking a break
in our journey, refreshing, rethinking and become once
again encouraged with our Sacred Hearts religious life;
and to do all this in the diversity of a very international
group, varied and rich in experiences. Rosa Maria
Ferreiro, our Superior General is accompanying us as
we start this event.

From our provinces of origin we are grateful that
you accompany us with your prayer and interest.

. The participants:

Province of Africa
Colette Buhangize
Marguerite Ngwangele

Province of Ecuador
Lucy Abad.
Lugarda Rodriguez.

PPC Asia Ana Isabel Gonzalez.

Herlina Soekoer

Inés Gil Antuiiano

Pilar Guerrero
Province of Colombia

Berta Cordoba

Cristina Angel

Claudia Margarita Orozco
Province of Chile

Soledad Molina.

Marta Montecino.

Susana Dumrauf.
Province of Paraguay Bolivia

Teresa Flores.

Province of Espaiia

Nuria Lobo.

Maria Vidal.
Province of Perq,
Brasil, México

Lucy Santa Cruz.

Rocio Vinueza.
Luisa Silverio.

Lourdes Diaz Balmori.

Sara Georgina Banda

Lidia Quispe Condori.

Facilitating Team:
Emperatriz Arrobo, Superiora
Provincial de Ecuador.

Candelaria Nufiez, Superiora
Provincial Perd, México Brasil

Maria Beatriz Montaner,
Provincia de Chile.

Brigid Falahee, Vicar general
and coordinator of Ongoing
Formation.
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